
April 16, 2025 
 

        Hood River Valley Christian Church Newsletter 
541-386-2608 hrvcchurch@Gmail.com 

                   https://www.hoodrivervalleychristianchurch.org/  and on Facebook 
​ ​       Sunday Worship Time​ ​ Minister 
​ ​           10:30am​ ​ ​ ​ Rev. Alicia Speidel 541-601-1949 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ aliciaspeidel@gmail.com  
​ ​          Church Administrative Assistant 
​ ​          Sable Duback​ ​ ​ ​ Office hours 10am-1pm or as needed 
 

 
 

Sunday Worship 
9:30 Adult Lectionary Preview 
10:30 Worship 
Link to Worship on April 13: 
https://www.facebook.com/100064940580441/videos/1016891313205043  
 
​  

 ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  

Glenn & Donnamae Grannemann         Sharon & Gordon Cook​​   Doris Lewis  

Vicki White​ ​ ​ Tedra Turner          ​ Stacey Jubitz​​   Ken Hansen​                    ​  

Jason Galon​ ​ ​ Vestena Emerson​ Thelma Warnock​   Anse Hopkins​ ​  

*Pray for health & rehabilitation for Anse Hopkins as she starts rehab after her Hospital Stay.  

*Pray for the family of David Nash  as they navigate this difficult time.  

*Pray for Glenn, he has been put on hospice as of last week. 

*Pray for perseverance for Thelma Warnock following her recent stroke.   

Please email any prayer requests to hrvcchurch@gmail.com or call our office at 
541-386-2608. 

Contribute to Our Floral Cross! We invite you to bring flowers from 
your garden or a local shop to help us create a beautiful floral cross for 
Easter Sunday Your contribution will add to the beauty and symbolism 
of this meaningful display. 
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Sharlene Wilkins- 04/03 
Katelyn Logan- 04/11 
Pastor Alicia Speidel- 04/13 
Carly Wyatt- 04/20 
Doug Massingil- 04/20 
Chrystal Akin- 04/21 
Barbara Ritoch- 04/21 
Anse Hopkins- 04/24 
Layla Gaffney- 04/28 
John Nigl- 04/29 

 

 

Come to the Maundy Thursday service on April 17 
@ 6pm for scripture readings of Jesus' last steps, 
lighting of candles, communion and hymns. The service 
will begin with a soup supper.  

Can you help provide food?  Needed are two 
crocks of soup for 15-20 people. The sign-up sheet is on 
the entryway table. 

On Easter morning come enjoy breakfast 
provided by the youth in the church Fellowship 
Hall at 9:30am.  

Yummy pancakes, eggs, sausage and fruit will 
be ready.Donations support the youth. 

 An easter egg hunt will take place 
for children and youth after 
worship.  

Order Easter Lilies for  $17 
Each 

We are taking orders for Easter lily 
plants for the sanctuary. Order 

yours now—signup sheet and an envelope for cash 
(checks payable to HRVCC) are in the lobby. Please 
deposit payment in the envelope.  

Lilies will be available to take home with you after 
Easter Sunday worship. 





 

 

The Oregon and SW Idaho Region of the Christian Church (Disciples of 
Christ) invites you to summer camp 2025! 

This summer, our region is offering two exciting opportunities for our children and 
youth to gather together in community for fellowship, spiritual growth, and FUN! 
  
Elementary Camp! 
For children who have completed grades 1-5, we are offering camp the week of July 
21-25, 2025. This camp will be held at the beautiful Suttle Lake camp near Sisters, 
Oregon and is an ecumenical camp with our Methodist and Episcopalian friends. The 
camp theme will help us recognize that we are linked by love. Music, art, games, 
conversations, time in nature and more will help our campers with their exploration. 

Cost is $588. A $50 deposit is due at time of registration. If you register by May 5th, 
you’ll receive a $25 Early Bird Discount. Camp scholarships are available through 
many local congregations. If you are needing a scholarship or have other questions 
about this camp, please contact Rev. Sara Staton at revsarastaton@gmail.com 
Please find Poster with Registration Links HERE! 
  
Middle/High School Camp! 
For youth who have completed grades 6-12 we are offering camp the week of August 
4-8, 2025. This camp will also be at Suttle Lake camp near Sisters, Oregon. The camp 
theme will be centered around that there is always room at the table! In fact, the table is 
crowded! Worship, games, small group discussions, outdoor activities and more will fill 
the week. Join us at summer camp this year to find your seat! Cost is $450. If you are 

https://ehzl6lfab.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qyJOUc1yt_bA0GrnaTgKjfZlW_OcDZ31MkSxvZCxjz6qBPtjfXFgPYGmIDH1-VPJsTm-PPNPKyZHGXGcjdYbxoEFT8fw0Fw7GOKmr_H3WH0YYPThV9WquJA5Ezb9QNq88SWaoa1e8UtbVkO7xJswMw6DMsfVQBG8NBD7WaKbCXOYhBgVSR7sjk1CXMsLIpkB8rf_85seKaUF21qPVzodnJnArAd2GmRQYER7rQn47MU=&c=81M9v2ROiR94fEnQeaS3qYkXf_NgegwAqtbRzYNS7vvNCImEJY2itA==&ch=JZeXNRVaXlWYya4iigCJAGWlurqYzxjYpzZp7WVOheuUUSliPFsPNQ==


needing a scholarship or have other questions about this camp, please contact Alicia 
Speidel at aliciaspeidel@gmail.com or Kimberly Roberts at 
edminister@redrockchristianchurch.org 
Please find the Registration Form HERE! 
 
CHURCH YOUTH - PLEASE DO NOT PAY FOR CAMP!  THE MONEY To PAY 
FOR CAMP WILL COME OUT OF THE HRVCC YOUTH FUND. 
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Thank you, thank you, thank you for making my birthday extra 
special this past Sunday. Thank you for singing happy birthday to 
me with the brass quintet (wow!), for the heartfelt cards, for the gift 
card and gifts, for the beautiful flowers, for the yummy cake and for 
surrounding me in love. It was a wonderful morning on a lovely day 
filled with sunshine.  

It was also the beginning of Holy Week, a week filled with intense 
ups and downs. It's a week we need to walk through to arrive at the resurrection. It's a week 
where we are to fully feel what comes, embracing the journey. We are to work towards that 
spiritual hydration, knowing spiritual hydration is there for each of every one of us. Bring on 
the resurrection and Easter Sunday.  

~Pastor Alicia 



 

The Final Stretch: Holy Week 
 
 

As the season of Lent draws to a close, we stand at 
the threshold of Holy Week, the most sacred time in 
the Christian calendar. This final week is a profound 
journey, inviting us to walk alongside Jesus in his 
final days, from his triumphant entry into Jerusalem 
to his glorious resurrection.     

Holy Wednesday: April 16th, 2025   

Also known as Spy Wednesday, this day traditionally recalls Judas' agreement to betray Jesus. It's a somber 
reminder of human frailty and the cost of betrayal. Some churches may hold a Tenebrae service on this evening, a 
unique and moving liturgy characterized by the gradual extinguishing of candles, symbolizing the darkness 
descending upon Jesus and the world. 

Maundy Thursday: April 17th, 2025 SOUP SUPPER AND TENEBRAE SERVICE 6PM IN THE FELLOWSHIP HALL. 

This day commemorates the Last Supper, the final meal Jesus shared with his disciples. Key observances include 
the Mass of the Lord's Supper, during which the institution of the Eucharist is remembered, and often the ritual 
washing of feet, symbolizing Jesus' humility and call to service. The altar is typically stripped bare at the end of 
this liturgy, signifying the abandonment of Jesus and the beginning of his Passion. 

Good Friday: April 18th, 2025 

Good Friday is a day of deep mourning and reflection on Jesus' crucifixion and death. It is a day of fasting and 
abstinence for many Christians. Services often include readings from the Passion narratives, the veneration of the 
cross, and a solemn liturgy with no celebration of the Eucharist. The focus is on the immense sacrifice Jesus 
made for humanity. 

Holy Saturday: April 19th, 2025 

This is a day of quiet anticipation. The church remains somber, the altar bare. It is a day of waiting at the Lord's 
tomb, reflecting on his descent into the realm of the dead and awaiting his resurrection. In the evening, the Easter 
Vigil, the most important liturgy of the Christian year, takes place. This powerful service includes the blessing of 
the new fire and Paschal candle, readings tracing salvation history, the baptism or welcoming of new members, 
and the joyful celebration of the Eucharist, proclaiming Christ's victory over darkness and death.   

As we move through this Holy Week, let us open our hearts to the profound mystery of Christ's suffering, death, 
and resurrection. May this journey deepen our faith and prepare us to celebrate the joy of Easter Sunday on April 
20th, 2025, with renewed hope and gratitude. 

 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​  



 

Wednesday April 16 
9:00am-12:00pm Thrift shop open  
9:00am-12:00pm Quilters meet 
Thursday April 17 
7:00am Men’s study Vista Room 
*6:00pm Soup supper & Tenebrae Service 
 in Fellowship Hall 
Saturday April 19 
9:00am-12:00pm Thriftshop open 
Sunday April 20- Easter Sunday 
9:30am Easter breakfast put on by children and youth. 
10:30am Worship  
11:30 Easter Egg hunt for children and youth. 
4:00pm Hope and Life Church worship. 
April 21-24 Pastor Alicia out of town. 
Wednesday April 23 
9:00am-12:00pm Thriftshop open 
9:00am-12:00pm Quilters meet 
Thursday April 24 
7:00am Men’s study Vista Room 
Saturday April 26 
9:00am-12:00pm Thriftshop open 
Sunday April 27 
9:30am Adult Lectionary Preview ​ ​  
10:30am Worship  
4:00pm Hope and Life Church worship 
Tuesday April 29 
10:00am Women’s bible study 
Wednesday April 30 
9:00am-12:00pm Thrift shop open 
9:00am-12:00pm Quilters meet 
Thursday May 01 
7:00am Men’s study Vista Room 
Saturday May 03 
9:00am-12:00pm Thriftshop open 
9am-3pm SIMPLICITY SALE  
Sunday May 04- Gathering for FISH 
9:30 Adult lectionary study 
10:30am Worship 
4:00pm Hope And Life Church Worship 
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